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From: Michael Dehority
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Old Arcata Road Improvements
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 10:20:10 AM

Regarding the Old Arcata Road Rehabilitation and Pedestrian/Bikeways
Improvements Coastal Development Permit, Record # PLN-2022-17654, to be
heard at the Planning Commission meeting Thursday,May 5th at  6:00 PM;

Please do everything to move this very important project forward with all
expediency.  For once, let's not wait for a kid to get killed before taking action. 
This is a needed project and will be a benefit to Bayside as a whole beyond just its
much needed safety measures and to the community at large.

A roadside drainage ditch is not a wetland!

Thank you,
Michael Dehority 
Sunny Brae
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